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Marjorie Snook

From: Matthew Lewis <matthew.s.lewis@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 10:09 AM
To: Marshall Orson
Cc: Wan Alex; Amy Howell; Mullinax, Melissa
Subject: Re: Opposition to City of Atlanta Annexation of Toco Hills, Support Lavista Hills

Josh Kahn.  Happy to meet your rabbi as well.  Who is he? 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Nov 25, 2014, at 10:07 AM, Marshall Orson <mdorson@mail.com> wrote: 

Matt, 
 
Who are you meeting with? There is a rabbi who is one of the leaders who is also a supporter of 
mine.  We can reach out to him. 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 
 
 
Matthew Lewis                                                wrote: 

Thanks Alex.  We are working with Lavista Hills to reconcile the western boundary issues. They 
are being effective partners in that process.  We are also meeting with a resident leader in the 
Merry Hills area next week to understand any issues they have.  While we are happy to have the 
commercial areas included in Lavista Hills, we would like to avoid splitting the Briar Vista 
Attendance zone. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Nov 25, 2014, at 9:10 AM, Wan Alex <awan@AtlantaGa.Gov> wrote: 

FYI. We have started receiving these emails. Got about 10 this morning. 
  

‐ Alex 
  
From: Lynette Joel 
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 8:54 AM 
To: Wan Alex; mmo@mmolaw.com; elena@elenaparent.com; 
howard.mosby@house.ga.gov; repjacobs@comcast.net 
Subject: Opposition to City of Atlanta Annexation of Toco Hills, Support Lavista Hills 
  
Dear Representatives Oliver, Mosby and Jacobs, Councilmember Wan and Senator 
Parent: 
 
As a resident of the Toco Hills neighborhood currently in both the proposed City of 
Lavista Hills map and the area the City of Atlanta is proposing to annex, I am writing to 
express my OPPOSITION to the annexation of our community into the City of Atlanta. Although I 
support annexation in principal, I believe the Atlanta city boundary should end where the proposed 
Lavista Hills boundary begins. Please remove us from the annexation map and include our 
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neighborhood in the proposed city of Lavista Hills.  
 
Thank you for your service to our community and the people of Georgia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynette Joel 


